Congress of the nited States
Washinnton, QC 20515

June 18, 2021
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chairwormnan Ranking Member
House Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee
H-307 The Capitol 1036 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,
I am requesting funding for the IPCC Indian Pueblo Community Center and Kitchen in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Indian Pueblo Cultural Center, located at 2401 12" Street
NW, Albuquerque, New Mexico, §7104.

The funding would be used to complete the IPOC and IPK and further the mission of the Indian Pueblo
Cultural Center. The Indian Pueblo Cultural Center has been honoring New Mexico’s Pueblos since 1976,
The IPCC is owned and operated by the 19 Pueblos and provides a unique educational experience to the
thousands of visitors each year. The IPCC includes a 10,000 square foot museum of the history and artifacts
of traditional Pueblo cultures and their contemporary art for more than 40 years. The Indian Pueblo Kitchen
and the Indian Pueblo Opportunity Center are two projects designed with the IPCC’s core mission in mind:
to preserve and perpetuate Pueblo culture while providing opportunities for the Pueblo people to better their
lives.

[ certify that neither | nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincgyely,
Melan e%étansbury i i

Member of Congress




